
ACC Homeschoolers requests that all of its members dress modestly.  
 
Since the idea of what is modest is different for everyone we are not trying to 
define this for your family. We are setting guidelines as a minimum guide for 
what is appropriate for ACC Homeschoolers events.  
 
These are the dress guidelines for all ACC Homeschooler events, for 
all members, both male and female and all ages.   
*Dresses and skirts needs to come to at least the top of the knee unless 
shorts or leggings are wore underneath.  

*Shorts need to come to mid-thigh or longer.  
*Shirts cannot be spaghetti straps, no cut off shirts, no shirts cut down sides, 
no muscle shirts, the shirts should be long enough to cover belly, and not see 
through.  
*Leggings and Jeggings are not pants; they are to be worn under other 
garments.  
 
Please remember we don't want to be a stumbling block to our 
brother/sister.  
 


